

ROBERT D. LAURINO, Esq. President JOSEPH L. DIMINO Executive Director 123 Naylon Avenue Livingston, NJ 07039 Tel: (973) 535-1181 • Fax (973) 535-9507 www.arcessex.org

September 18, 2007

ALBERT C. IANACONE
Associate Executive Director
LINDA C. LUCAS
Associate Executive Director

Ms. Sasha Lipton Second Chance Toys Governor Livingston High School 175 Watchung Boulevard Berkeley Heights, NJ 07992

Dear Sasha:

On behalf of the children and families of The Shapiro Center for Infant Development Early Intervention Program and The Arc of Essex County, I would like to thank you for your very generous donation of toys to our agency. The toys are a great addition to our Early Intervention program and our consultants have made good use of the new toys available to them. Our consultants have been taking the toys to the homes of the families and have been able to offer the children a greater variety of educational and therapeutic experiences.

You are making a wonderful difference in the lives of our children and families, and to all the people who benefit from the work that you do.

We wish you continued success with this endeavor and commend you on starting this wonderful program that is enriching the lives of so many.

Sincerely yours,

Joseph L. Dimino Executive Director

JLD:ab

CC:

Sue M. Brand Program Director